
  

 
 

RBI releases Guidelines on Establishment of Digital Banking Units (DBUs) 

The Reserve Bank of India released the guidelines on “Establishment of Digital Banking Units 
(DBUs)”. This follows an announcement, made in the Union Budget 2022-23 for setting up of 
75 Digital Banking Units (DBUs) in 75 districts to commemorate the 75 years of 
independence of our country (Azadi ka Amrit Mahotsav). 

In pursuance of the budget announcement a ‘Committee for establishment of Digital 
Banking Units (DBUs)’ was set-up by the Reserve Bank to outline a roadmap for 
establishment of DBUs. The Committee after necessary consultations and deliberations gave 
its recommendations on different aspects of DBU viz., the digital banking unit model, 
facilities to be offered in DBUs, monitoring of functioning of DBUs, cyber security and other 
IT related aspects, role of DBU in the spread of digital banking awareness, etc. Based on the 
recommendations of the Committee, the guidelines on ‘Establishment of Digital Banking 
Units’ have been finalised. 

Please find appended the link to access the detailed document on the same for your kind 
reference. 

https://rbidocs.rbi.org.in/rdocs/notification/PDFs/NT19B668901332F243BEBDFD0DEB77E
17F68.PDF 

Please contact for any query related to this mail to Ms Shivani Mehrotra, Research Officer at 
shivani.mehrotra@phdcci.in  with a cc to Dr S P Sharma, Chief Economist | DSG at 
spsharma@phdcci.in and Ms Kritika Bhasin, Senior Research Officer at 
kritika.bhasin@phdcci.in, PHD Chamber of Commerce and Industry. 
  
   
  
  

 

 Warm Regards, 

Dr S P Sharma 

Chief Economist | DSG 
PHD Chamber of Commerce and Industry   
PHD House, 4/2 Siri Institutional Area 
August Kranti Marg, New Delhi-110016, India 
Tel: +91 49545454  
Fax: +91 11 26855450 
Email: spsharma@phdcci.in   
Website: www.phdcci.in 
Follow us on 

 
  

 

  
  

 


